
Tuesley House Fundraiser 
 

To all parents and carers, 

 

On Friday 21st January Tuesley house will be raising money for the NSPCC by having a 

competition between all the classes at Busbridge. We would like all students to bring in as 

many silver coins as they can – then the coins will be put in a class money box. Once the 

children have brought in their coins we will weigh the boxes of every class. Whoever has the 

heaviest box, will win a class reward! 

Another competition we will be holding is a poster for the NSPCC. You can design a new 

poster for the charity – the deadline will be 21st of January. The winning poster will be put 

up all around the school to raise awareness. 

From all the Tuesley house captains.  


